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Executive Compensation - New Rules for Governance and 
Disclosure
February 23, 2006

Hewitt Associates Senior Consultant Marshall Scott, along with Katten Muchin Rosenman Partners 
Maryann Waryjas and Mark Wood, will discuss rapidly evolving practices in executive compensation 
decision-making and disclosure, including the SEC's new proposals.  Additional program details are 
contained in the attached file.

Reserve your place at this important event by Monday, February 20 via email 
to events@katten.com or contact Jodi Dalton at 312.577.8082 with any questions. There is no 
charge for this event, but pre-registration is requested.
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